
      
     

 

 

 

 
 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-

Subject: Obama Administration Seeks Advice From Creators Community 
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2010 4:55:59 PM 

The Copyright Alliance and A2IM (the U.S. independent music label trade organization) 
have informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama Administration to share my 
thoughts on our rights as one of many labels in the U.S. 
I am more than 30 years in this industry and have a lot of experience on the international side of  
the music industry. I think we are one of the only industry were more than 60% of our investment  
is stolen every minute, every hour , every day, every month and every year thru the last 30 years.  
It’s about time to fight back and bring part of our stolen investment to our artist, our employees  
and our families.  
So let’s do it with no fear and with big hope……  
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